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Hello members,
  
     The weather is really becoming nice 
and treasure hunting is enjoyable again.  
I hope everyone is able to get out and 
detect and make some good finds. Don't 

forget to bring your finds to the meeting on May 11, 2015 to 
enter into the finds of the month contest! 
  
     We discussed the upcoming club picnic-hunt at the April 
meeting which was held Sunday April 26, 2015! We also discussed 
the Open hunt to be held August, 2015.    We need to make some 
adjustments to some things yet but over all it is coming along 
fine. 
  
     FINDS OF THE MONTH 
  
           MISC.:   CRUCIFIX------Mike Mazur 
  
          JEWELRY:    Gold & Diamond ring-----------Mike Gipson 
  
         COIN:    Gold Coin-----------Myron Tybersky 
  
Congratulations to the winners. 
  
     Francis Kelly received a certificate from Western and 
Eastern Treasure Magazines for his find of a 1794 Large Cent as 
one of the years best finds. Way to go Francis! 
  
     Our Spring club picnic and hunt was held on April 26, 2015 
and a good time was had by all who attended.  Good food and lots 
of targets for us to find! Thanks to the Goss's again for 
letting us use their property for this event and a special 
thanks to Sheryl Goss as she puts a lot of effort into preparing 
the food and set up.  If you missed it you missed a good time!  
We have a tentative date for the fall picnic & hunt Sept. 20, 
2015.  Keep this date in mind. 
  

"The Penn Pointer"



     We are still working on getting a group hunt at lake Jean 
when it is drained.  Bob Brown is keeping an eye on this and 
will let us know when it is drained. Also I am working on a 
natural hunt at Graeme Park in Montgomery Co. Pa.  So far it 
would be $150.00 for two days hunting.  We are not sure when the 
dates would be yet. I will have more information at our meeting 
on May 11, 2015.  If you want more Information on the history of 
this place Google Graeme Park.  This is a very historic place.  
This is a protected site and no metal detecting is allowed any 
other time.  Offenders will be prosecuted.  
  
     There are many open hunts coming up so check the Magazines 
for those you would like to attend. 
  
     Don't forget Mays meeting!  May 11, 2015 7pm at the Forty 
Fort municipal building in the basement. 
  
BDTHC President 
By Derr


